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Washington Dept. of Ecology Sept. 23, 2020
Attn.: Rich Doenges

PO Box 47775

Olympia, WA 98504-47775

Hi, I'm Liz Page, I live in Beaverton, Oregon.

Right here and all over the globe, fires rage. Glaciers and polar ice steadily melt at alarming rates.
Climate change is happening now. We are in a crucial time regarding the survival of humankind
and life as we know it.

It is our serious responsibility now to outright reject any new fossil fuel infrastructure and we must
deny the Kalama Methanol Refinery. Instead we must look to create jobs and careers within
sustainable industries.

Please reject the Kalama Methanol Refinery. It shouldn't be built here or anywhere, and we must do
our part to stop it.

Thank you.
Liz



